Dear Partners,

We are pleased to announce that an International Staff Week will be organised by our
university on 6-10 June 2022.

We kindly invite you to participate in our event. We would appreciate if you could share the
information with your colleagues who might be interested in participating.

For further details on the application procedure and details of the event, please visit the this
link.

DETAILS OF THE EVENT AT A GLANCE

- Deadline for applications: April 10, 2022.
- Application Form: Please click here to apply.

- Programme of the Staff Week: Please click here to download the programme.

- Highlights Videos of the Previous International Staff Week

Watch Here: First Day / Second Day / Third Day

- Contact for Enquiries: https://www.ktu.edu.tr/ofinafen-contactinformation

Karadeniz Technical University
Office of Exchange Programmes
E-mail: ofinaf@ktu.edu.tr

Phone: +90 462 377 4201

Web: https://www.ktu.edu.tr/ofinafen
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